Antiech

AUTHENTIC by nature

Community Vision

Workshop
OPEN TO THE PUBLIC

The public is cordially invited to attend a
workshop to help Antioch establish its community
vision on December 4, 2013 at 6:30 pm.

A vision is sometimes described as an ideal
picture of the future. However, it is much more
than this — it is a community’s aspiration, and its

inspiration. It is a description of what Antioch
would like to achieve or accomplish, and will
serve as the framework for choosing courses of
action. The vision answers the question,
“Where do we want to go?”

The public workshop will take place at:
Antioch Community High School
1133 Main Street,
Antioch, IL 60002
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